
 
 

 

To:        Date:  8/8/2019 
Fran Eide 
City Engineer,  
City of Olympia 
 
Subject:  
Renewal of Noel Communications Inc Master Use Agreement 
  

Hi Fran, 

Noel Communications is requesting renewal of our Master Use Agreement, dated 
8/4/2014, referenced in City of Olympia Ordinance No. 6919. 

Noel Communications is in the process of being purchased by Wholesail 
Networks, LLC with an expected closing date of 9/1/2019.  We would like to 
renew the Agreement under our new Wholesail Networks name. 

Please let me know the process for this renewal.  And feel free to call or email 
with any questions. 

 

Thanks, 

Jym Schuler | Facilities Mgr 

Direct: 509.823-1850| Cell: 509.952-7109 
www.noelcomm.com | jymsch@noelcomm.com 
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